
19th July 2023 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I can hardly believe that we are at the end of another school year! This has been our first 
‘normal’ post-covid year and I would like to say thank you for all the support that you give 
the school. I am sure you have noticed a lot of changes in the services for your children since 
Covid, and we have certainly noticed this in school. It has meant that there have been times 
when we may not have been able to respond in the same way as previously, but I wanted to 
say how much we appreciate your patience and wanted to acknowledge that. 
 
We have lots of works planned over the summer, so that will be exciting for the new school 
year. We are replacing the canopy outside Reception and Nursery as some of the wood is 
rotting. We are also having some classrooms painted and some carpets replaced. The school 
grounds are also going to get a bit of a spruce up, so hopefully you will notice the difference 
when you return in September. 
 
Bikes and Scooters 
Please can you make sure that these are all taken home by Friday, thank you. If your child is 
ill and their scooter is in school, please can you email to let us know and we will remove it 
from the bike sheds. 
 
End of year stuff! 
Please can you make sure that all library books are returned; all dinner debt is cleared; all PE 
kit is taken home. Thank you. 
 
Lost Property 
This is in the Community Room and we will put it out on tables for the last afternoon until 
4pm. 
 
Have a lovely summer with your families and we look forward to seeing you in September. 
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